RENEW PAINTING
POPCORN CEILING REMOVAL QOF THE CAROLINAS

Expectations for Popcorn Removal:

e There will be dust. We cannot eliminate it entirely.

« We use a Festool sanding and dust extraction system to capture as
much dust as possible.

« We do not use water, as this increases the chances of ceiling
damage and we believe that water belongs only in pipes & and
plumbing fixtures inside a home :)

e If we are removing popcorn in a room where we are not painting
walls, we will use yellow frog tape (most gentle tape on market) to
protect your walls. There is a chance the tape could pull paint from
the wall upon removal. If this happens we will be happy to touch
up the walls if you have the current wall paint.

Steps taken for dust minimization:

e We will close or plastic off the doors of the rooms we work in.

e If possible, a fan will be in the window venting dust out.

e We will turn off the HVAC system while we sand.

« We will use one set of tarps to sand, and take them outside when
we are done.

e We will vacuum all floors when we finish.

e [tis recommended to change the air filter once after the project is
complete.
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